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From: registrar
Sent: June 13, 2017 4:11 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 7, 2017 5:53 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-07 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Susan McElroy 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Seriously?  This bottomless pit called Hydro One should start looking for savings and efficiencies 
from the top down before it begins again to pull money from its users pockets.  As an enviable 
monopoly that has for years been allowed to do as it will to residents of this province, the dribble of 
dollars from customers continues to drive up the cost of energy we sell to others for a fraction of what 
we pay.  At the end of the five year period an additional $12 (+) a month will be paid by the customer 
or $144 a year.  It's not an insignificant amount.  Those who allowed the extravagance and 
wastefulness of earlier iterations of Hydro One should be ashamed and those who allow a 
continuance of the bloated top end of today should give second thought to their actions.  I can hear 
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the justifications now but they fall on my deaf ears as I expect my protest against this request for an 
increase will fall on the OEB's. 
I appreciate the opportunity to be heard, or read.  A small voice of dissention added to the multitude, 
but dissent I do. 
 
 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




